
Spartan Spinners—March 6, 2024--NOW--Notes on Wednesday 

 
Greetings Spartan Spinners.  Hope you are having an awesome day.  
 
Our new student class is going well.  Last week, Thursday, February 29, we had 8 
students in attendance.  We look forward to the class this Thursday, March 7.  This 
Spring session is now closed as we are not able to accept any more new students due 
to how far the class has progressed.   We plan to host classes again in the Fall and 
hope you all will let prospects know even this early on.  
 
Our dance last Saturday night, March 2, was enjoyed by all as we celebrated Leap Year 
and were given dangles for attending the dance.   Spartan Spinners welcomed one 
student, nine visitors and there were 24 Spartan Spinners in attendance which allowed 
three squares dancing.  It was so good to see Kathy Federico, Bob Haussler and Don 
Galloway in attendance as they recover from their recent surgeries.  
 
Reminder:  Dues for the second quarter are due April 1.  Please be responsible to get 
your dues current.  Your club and Treasurer, Harvey Brandon, appreciates it.  
 
David Hall has reported that all the ribbons he had have been sold for the SC Round 
and Square Dancing Convention in Rock Hill, SC, April 26 & 27.  If you plan to attend, 
you will need to mail in your checks for $30 for the weekend. If you are planning to stay 
over in Rock Hill, you need to make your hotel reservations soon.  Pricing good only 
through March 25.  Please come and meet us in the square in Rock Hill! 
 
Peach Blossoms next dance is this Friday night, March 8 at 7:30 pm at Inman United 
Methodist Church.  Tom Pustinger is the caller.  Please try and come and support this 
club with their new students.  Also their classes are on Tuesday nights at 7 pm at the 
church.  They are still needing help, especially male dancers to complete squares.  
 
Our next dance is Saturday, March 16, 7:30 pm, at Holy Communion Lutheran Church.  
Theme is St. Patrick's Day Dance, so wear your green so you don't get pinched!  Jim 
and Elizabeth Frederick are in charge of setup and they would appreciate any help you 
can give.  Please arrive by 6:45 pm and give a helping hand to set up the stage, tables 
and chairs.  We really appreciate it.  Also bring a snack to share.  
 
It's a big deal!  Our next special event dance is the club's Anniversary Dance on 
Saturday, April 6 with early rounds at 7 pm with Dean Kinion cueing and dancing at 7:30 
pm.  Our guest caller is Patty Greene and she is a fantastic caller you will enjoy dancing 
to.  The dance will be held at Holy Communion Lutheran Church and we hope you all 
can be in attendance.  The dance fee for this special dance will be $10 for visitors, no 
charge for students.  An anniversary cake will be served and we ask club members to 
each bring a special and delicious snack to share for this special dance.  Again we need 
all the help to set up for this anniversary dance and would appreciate you arriving by 
6:15 pm to help.  Jim and Elizabeth Frederick are in charge of set up and they will need 
to set up extra tables and chairs for this event.  Thank you in advance.   
 



See you all soon in the square! 
 
Pamela K. Hall, CAP-OM 
Secretary 
Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club 


